
 

 

 

Postponement the 5th APA Conference 
 
 
Dear All, 
 
The 5th Asian Population Association Conference scheduled on 24-27 November, 
2020 in Yogyakarta, Indonesia has been postponed to later dates in 2021. With the 
spread of  COVID-19 pandemic, we are in an unprecedented  situation and are 
forced to make a tough decision. The evolving situation poses enormous challenges 
for the APA and the National Organization Committee (NOC) in Indonesia to 
ensure health and well-being, administration, logistics, and funding of the event. 
We feel compelled to make this very difficult decision. 
 
We look forward to reconvening the conference in 2021 and will keep you posted 
on a future date. We will continue with the review of abstracts, though the results 
might take longer to announce than originally scheduled. We would like to thank 
each of you for your patience, understanding, and support during this challenging 
time. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Aris Ananta 
President 
 


